
Brooklyn Parks and Recreation Commission

Special Meeting

October 11, 2016

Commission members present: Mike Gaudreau,  Cliff Soucy,

 Steve Danna and Scott Allen, Chris Toney, David Wilterdink

Absent: Mae Lyons,  Lauren Centracchio, Kim Conroy

Also present: Bucky Lohbusch, Director

Public: David Fuss

Called to Order:

6:10 pm

1. Approval of Regular Meeting Minutes – September 12, 2016

Motion made: 1st    Cliff Soucy  2nd Steve Danna
All in Favor

2. Spooky Nights
Spooky Nights’ set up is ahead of schedule, thanks to the Fairgrounds, for allowing the

commission in early, and all the volunteers that are helping.
Donations are coming in, water from Walmart, and Stop and Shop, and donations from

 Frito –Lay.
Presale ticket sales are very strong this year.  Tickets will also be sold at the gate for 10.00

per ticket.   
Thursday at 11:00 am the Arc of Quinebaug and the Senior Center will be invited to the

Fairgrounds for a free hayride. 
Security has been taken care of with troop D available if necessary.

East Brooklyn Fire Company will handle the Bonfire, and Mortlake will handle all medical
issues.



This will be the last year for the hayride portion of Spooky nights.  There will be a meeting
for 2017 Spooky Nights within a few months after the close of the 2016 Spooky Nights to

begin the planning for 2017. 

3. Other Business
None

4. Public Time:
None

5.  Adjournment   6:33

Motion made:  1st  Steve Danna  2nd  Lauren Centracchio

All in favor

Respectfully submitted:   Chris Boyle




